

Received Records Management Feb 10, 2025

February 10, 2025

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Dear Mr. Killip

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff No. 8 of Torre Refuse & Recycling d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & Recycling (G-260) in Ferry County. This filing increases refuse collection rates due to higher disposal, labor and insurance costs.

If approved, these proposed rates will generate approximately \$70,000 annually or about 17.8% on tariff revenue.

Supporting workpapers as required by WAC 480-07-520 are enclosed, along with the proposed notice to customers that will be sent on or about February 14, 2025

Portions of this rate submittal are considered confidential under provisions of WAC 480-07-160 because it contains valuable competitive commercial information with regard to cost and financial information. Redacted and non-redacted copies of these documents are provided.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-822-4983 or 509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer

CC: Ferry County Board of Commissioners.